
                

                    

         

Pine Shores Art Association at Tuckerton Art Center 

“Water” February & March 2025 Exhibit 

Reception – Sunday, March 2, 1-3  

 

Show Entries Bring up to three paintings showing a little or a lot of water. (This exhibit is not judged, 

so the paintings don’t have to be new work and can have previously been in other PSAA 

shows.) 3-d pieces are welcome too. World Water Day is in March to bring attention to 

the vital importance of water. Here at the shore, we’re lucky to be able to celebrate the 

beauty of water all around us.  

Show Dates Drop off: Friday, January 31 from 10 am to noon at PSAA Tuckerton Art Center,  

140 E Main Street, Tuckerton. Pick up: Friday, March 28, from 10 am to noon. 

Reception/Sale Sunday, March 2 from 1-3, there will be a public reception, and artists are welcome to 

bring other artwork to sell if they choose. (This will be an informal sale opportunity, 

with some shared tables for your prints, cards, scarfs, ceramics…other small works. You 

need to be present to handle your own sales.) The reception will be promoted and 

advertised, and a tent at the front entrance will show there’s an event happening, 

inviting the public to come. A small children’s craft table will encourage families to 

linger.  

Fee Complimentary; there is no entry fee and no commission will be withheld from any sales 

of your work. 

Requirements Please follow normal wire hanging requirements for paintings (not saw tooth or ring 

hangers) and have your 3-D art ready for display. It is understood that following 

common practice of all PSAA exhibits, while care will be taken of the art while in the 

exhibit, artists are ultimately responsible for their own work. Neither PSAA nor 

Tuckerton Borough are responsible for loss or damage, however caused. Participation in 

this show acknowledges your agreement with this standard national policy. You will 

handle any sale of your artwork (not PSAA), and your price and contact information will 

be on an exhibit guide so gallery visitors seeing your work on days other than the 

September sale day will know how to reach you. 

Please Note  Participation in this show does not conflict with other regularly scheduled PSAA exhibits 

coming up. Having your art in this show will not disqualify it from being in another PSAA 

exhibit. Please also be aware that art left uncollected for more than three months after 

a show comes down becomes PSAA’s property. So please put the closing/pick-up date 

on your calendar.   

Paintings by Ellen Nagy; Christopher Thomas; and Carol Neugebauer 


